
 
 

DATE: March 4, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to IFB # 34208, S252B & C Walkway Replacement 
 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.   
 
Q1: On both walkways there is HP 8 x 36 pilings.  The district did not specify a coating such as coal 

tar, or are they just using bare steel? 
 
A1: Please see specification below: 
 
 

“PROTECTIVE COATING FOR STRUCTURAL STEEL SHALL BE AS MANUFACTURED BY 
SHERWIN-WILLIAMS, OR EQUAL, AS FOLLOWS: 
            FIRST COAT (PRIMER): DURA-PLATE 235, 4-8 MILS DFT 
            SECOND COAT:            DURA-PLATE 235, 4-8 MILS DFT 
            THIRD (FINAL) COAT:   DURA-PLATE 235, 4-8 MILS DFT 
COLOR SHALL BE LIGHT GRAY.  SURFACE PREPARATION AND APPLICATION SHALL BE 
IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PAINT MANUFACTURER SPECIFICATIONS.” 

 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Due Date remains 2:00 p.m., Thursday, March 14, 2019 
 
 
Attachments: 
Pre-bid Meeting Recording 2/28/19 -separate cover 
 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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